
February 16, 1993

MEMORANDUM FOR: James M. Taylor
Executive Director for Operations

FROM: Samuel J. Chilk, Secretary /s/

SUBJECT: SECY-92-417 - MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING
(MOU) BETWEEN THE FEDERAL EMERGENCY
MANAGEMENT AGENCY (FEMA) AND THE NUCLEAR
REGULATORY COMMISSION (NRC) REGARDING
EMERGENCY PLANNING AND PREPAREDNESS

The Commission (with all Commissioners agreeing) has approved the
proposed MOU with FEMA with the changes indicated in the
attachment and authorizes the Executive Director for Operations
to sign the MOU for the Commission. The changes delete the
requirement to obtain FEMA concurrence prior to NRC initiating
its own review of offsite emergency preparedness and add a
footnote for clarification.

Attachment:
As stated

cc: The Chairman
Commissioner Rogers
Commissioner Curtiss
Commissioner Remick
Commissioner de Planque
OGC
OIG
Office Directors, Regions, ACRS, ACNW (via E-Mail)
OP, SDBU/CR, ASLBP (via FAX)

_________________
SECY NOTE: THIS SRM, SECY-92-417, AND THE VOTE SHEETS OF ALL

COMMISSIONERS WILL BE MADE PUBLICLY AVAILABLE 10
WORKING DAYS FROM THE DATE OF THIS SRM


